
November Newsletter
The Association welcomes a new

Executive Director
 

Jacquelyn Kleinedler, MFT, LADC 

excited to step into the stream of infant and early childhood
mental health with you. I earned my bachelor degree at the

University of Michigan and then moved to Northern Nevada,
where I have now lived for 24 years. I earned a Master’s degree
from University of Nevada, Reno and am a licensed therapist. I

worked for The Children's Cabinet for twenty years in the realm
of advocacy, system development and improvement, and some

direct practice focused on adolescent and family behavioral
health. I am committed to improving the communities where

Nevada families live and work to assure equitable and
compassionate access to all kinds of care. I am excited to be

part of Infant and Early Childhood Mental Health!

Greetings Infant and Early Childhood
Mental Health Professionals. I am so 



On the Horizon

•••SAVE THE DATE•••
 Join us for the Kickoff event on January 25

to learn more about what Endorsement®
means for you! (details to follow)

Infant Mental Health
Endorsement®

is coming to Nevada!

November 2023 • We are Hiring. For more information, go to  
                                    https://childrenscabinet.e3applicants.com

January 2024 • Endorsement Kickoff Multiple Locations 1/25/24
                            • Membership Portal Open
                            • New Website Launch

February 2024 • Infant Mental Health Endorsement® opens

The Nevada Leadership Cohort has been
busy paving the way for other infant

mental health professionals to apply to
begin the IMH Endorsement® process.

Connect with Us
If you know someone who wants to receive our newsletter, 

sign up at www.nvaiecmh.org or email us at
info@nvaiecmh.org

https://childrenscabinet.e3applicants.com/
http://www.nvaiecmh.net/

